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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Britney Britten Hired as General Manager

WHITE DEER, TX. (October 18, 2021) — Panhandle Groundwater Conservation
District (PGCD) announced that Britney Britten, the District's Assistant
General Manager, is now the General Manager, effective October 1, 2021.
She replaced C.E. Williams who has retired.

Britten was hired in 2015 as the Public Relations and Education Director
until transitioning into her most recent position as the Assistant General
Manager.

"Britney is an incredible asset to the District. She has shown an undoubted
ability to handle many projects regarding rules and regulations, biennial
symposiums, water level depletion and meter implementation. We are
excited to see the big things she and her team will accomplish in the
upcoming years." Said Jim Thompson, Board of Directors President.

PGCD strives to develop, promote and implement water conservation,
augmentation and management strategies to protect water resources for the
benefit of the citizens, economy, and environment of the District.
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